
Andrea, 

 

We held our neighborhood meeting last night at 6:00 PM at the project site 605 Kansas 
Avenue for the Premier Business Park preliminary plat (PR25-0010).  The developer/owner 
Bryon VanLerberg, Architect Larry Lisbona, and myself were in attendance and we waited 
until 6:30 PM with no neighbors showing up, so adjourned the meeting.  We have no 
attendance sheets or neighborhood questions / responses summary.   

 

Thanks, 

 

Tim Tucker, P.E. 

913-538-5805 Direct 

 

 

 


